Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.

You asked:

A group of us are interested in providing practical support to the rough sleeping community in the Leicester/shire area. We are wondering if you could provide us with your assistance and knowledge on which parts of the Leicester/shire area have the largest number of rough sleepers. 

Thank you for your enquiry regarding offering practical support to the rough sleeping community in Leicester. We are unable to provide specific sites of where you can find rough sleepers as they are an extremely transient community.  You may wish to offer practical support and assistance by contacting one of the many charities in Leicester that support the homeless and the vulnerably housed.


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

